
 

 

 

 

A Letter to Parent 

Dear Parent,  

The school has commenced with studies through online teaching and learning 
because of the covid-19. In this regard, we would like to express our sincerest 
thanks to the teachers, IT Department, students and parents for their valuable 
time, co-operation and support.    

The school in its own way will now be conducting assessment which will be 

online of your child from 17th August 2020. The time table & syllabus will be 

shared with you on student panel and through message.   

Important points for Assessment-I   

1. Please ensure that the child is under your observation while he/she is 

appearing for the assessment.  

2. Please do make all the facilities available to the child to make him/her 

comfortable but do not provide any academic help.  

3. Please ensure that only the required gadgets are available to the child 

when he/she is appearing for the assessment.  

4. Please ensure punctuality.  

5. Please go through the procedures of assessment and necessary guidelines 

given to the students, carefully.  

6. Please ensure an active and stable internet connection for your ward.  

Your continuous support and understanding have overwhelmed us. We expect 

your support & consideration in the future as well.  

   

Thanks & Regards  

HEAD - Online Schooling  

The International School of Bombay 


